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The workshop was highly appreciated by the participants and the provided information opened many 
discussions among them on issues related to language learning on national and European level as 
well as quality assurance in projects. 

The participants exchanged ideas and good practices for language learning and promotion and raised 
issues about possible transfer of some of the best practices selected by the NELLIP project. 

Particularly interesting aspect of the project were the developed Guidelines and models for quality 
management, dissemination and exploitation activities and networking.  

However, the participants stated that the time for the workshop is not enough in view of the huge 
amount of information and outcomes produced by the project. Recommendation was directed 
towards splitting the presentations and leaving enough time for discussions in between. This will be 
taken into consideration for the next workshops. 

The practical sessions were very interactive and with the active involvement of all participants who 
outlined them as one of the strongest points of the workshop. 

The online meeting gave the opportunity to exchange ideas on recommendations for future 
promoters of language learning initiatives who plan to apply for the ELL. 

The idea for posting comments in Facebook and commenting on Case Studies on the project website 
during the workshop itself did not work. It was agreed the participants to be provided with the 
password, take their time to get familiar with the case studies and them post their comments. 
 
 


